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Mr, Marcos, I will respectfully appeal this to the commission. I find it odd on the first
round, Ms. Rose, contacted me several times to make sure I was bidding. So
therefore the city had set a precedent. Next on the first round I should have won. You
and your staff did not read additional comments, that plainly stated, Hammerheads
wishes to bid $30,000.00. This is your system, and it is flawed.
Thank you ,
John Grzeszczak

On Tuesday, August 29, 2023 at 04:27:09 PM EDT, Glenn Marcos <gmarcos@fortlauderdale.gov> wrote:

Mr. Grzeszczak:

Please refer to the attached letter in response to your protest regarding, Invitation to Bid #141,
Aquatic Program Management at Sunrise Middle School.

Respectfully,

Glenn Marcos, CPPO,CPPB, FCPM, FCPA
Chief Procurement Officer/Assistant Finance Director- Procurement and Contracts
City of Fort Lauderdale | Procurement  Services Division
100 N. Andrews Ave. | Fort Lauderdale FL  33301
P 954-828-5677 | F 954-828-5576| GMarcos@fortlauderdale.gov
Website: www.fortlauderdale.gov/departments/finance/procurement-services
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Integrity – Compassion – Accountability – Respect – Excellence                   
              WE BUILD COMMUNITY  

                               
PLEASE NOTE: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from city
officials regarding City business are public records available to the public and media upon request. Your
e-mail communications may be subject to public disclosure.
 

ARE YOU         COMPETING FOR CITY BUSINESS?  CLICK HERE TO REGISTER IN OUR
NEW PROCUREMENT SOFTWARE SYSTEM.
 
 

CAM #23-0914 
Exhibit 5 

Page 2 of 2

https://sms-fortlauderdale-prd.inforcloudsuite.com/fsm/SupplyManagementSupplier/form/Supplier%28COFL,0%29.RegistrationProfile?csk.SupplierGroup=COFL&action=SupplierCreate



